
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome back to our second half term of Year 5! We hope that you have had a lovely 

break and are feeling refreshed for the new term.  

Peter Pan  

As you will be aware, the school has a pantomime visiting to perform Peter Pan on Monday 

11th November. Year 5 will be watching the performance at 10:35am therefore our lessons 

will be slightly rearranged. This should be a nice opportunity to start the festivities as we 

build towards Christmas!  

The school is asking for a fee of £2.50 per child to cover this performance. The details 

of this can be found on Parent Pay and we would appreciate if you could pay as soon as 

possible.   

Ingestre Hall Forms 

Thank you to those of you who have already returned your forms and payment for the 

residential trip. We would like to remind you that we do need the consent form as well 

as the payment so that we can track which children are coming to the trip!  

School photographs 

School photographs will be taking place during the day on both Tuesday 12th and Monday 

18th November. More information will be brought home on how to purchase these. 

Parents Evening 

Parent evenings are taking place on Tuesday 19th and Weds 27th November. We would 

just like to remind you of these dates so that you ensure that you are available to meet 

with your child’s teacher and discuss their progress. 

 

          Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  
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